
We had a great week! The boys and are girls are working 
hard on sitting still for longer periods of time and using 
whole body listening. Please remember to log in to your 
Zoom meeting on time each day:) AM: 8:25  PM:12:20!

9/15  School Board Meeting @ 
6:30 District Office 

9/18   Teachers Institute- 
          NO SCHOOL

9/30  Midterm 

      Things you will need this week-
● Letter flashcards and Handwriting 

without Tears (lines and curves)cut and 
ready to use.* These were in your supply 
bag.

● See Saw will need to be  set up for your 
student. Please refer to the email from 
your teacher.

● See Saw will be assigned at 8:30 for AM 
and at 12:30 for PM starting on 
September 14.  Please do NOT work 
ahead. These assignments are meant to 
be completed during our sessions. 

● blank paper, crayons, art bag

ELA- We will be learning about the letters “Ss” and “Aa.”
Math- We will learn about length - longer/shorter, shapes, and number sequence.  
Science- We will be talking about germs and how important it is to wash our hands. 
S.S. - We will be talking about community workers and the view out our windows.
Handwriting Without Tears- This week we will be practicing what a great writer looks like and 
practicing a proper pencil grasp. Students will practice forming the letters Ss and Aa with their 
handwriting pieces, playdoh, crayons and dry erase envelopes!
SEL- We have been learning how to listen with our Whole Body and will continue to learn how 
to be a good virtual learner and friend.
Technology- We are getting into SeeSaw starting on September 14th. Please look for a 
detailed email from your teacher about what you can do at home to best prepare for this 
exciting addition!
Heggerty- Students are learning to manipulate and ‘play’ with words and sounds by using 
coordinated hand, body, and voice movements.
ReadyGen-We will begin reading our first story, “Where is Home, Little Pip?”
Journals-We will begin working in our September journals and reviewing what it looks like to be 
a good writer.


